
Dear Resident,
It has been a privilege to serve my electorate of Macquarie Fields over the past four years and I’m humbled to represent our wonderful community in the NSW Parliament.
With your support, I’ve been fighting every day for our community’s fair share. 

We are fed up with the Liberal Government’s unfair planning agenda that threatens us with high-rise monstrosities, destroys our green open spaces and fails to deliver the infrastructure we need. It is clear that the Liberals have the wrong priorities for our local area and NSW.  
Labor policy is to deliver a fairer NSW by investing in health, public transport, commuter carparking, the environment, education and TAFE.

In stark contrast, the Liberals are splurging $2.3 billion on sporting stadiums and slashing local services.
Our community deserves its fair share and deserves a fair go.  
I look forward to continuing to fight on behalf of our local community for the services and infrastructure our growing area desperately needs. It’s time for a fairer NSW. 
Thank you for your support. To find out more, or to follow my journey, visit letsbackanoulack.com

Kind regards,

Anoulack Chanthivong MP MEMBER FOR MACQUARIE FIELDS 
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Anoulack and Labor’s 
priorities for local residents:

1  Stop the Squeeze: Fighting against 
overdevelopment

2  Improved train services and commuter parking

3  Investing in our children’s future and TAFE

4  Better health services including mental health

5  Fair access for all

6  Protecting our healthy koala population
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Anoulack Chanthivong MP
Stop the Squeeze: Fighting 
against overdevelopment

Investing in our children’s 
future and TAFE

Fair access for all

Improved train services 
and commuter parking

Better health services 
including mental health

Protecting our healthy 
koala population

The people of my electorate have rejected the Liberal Government’s 
plans to turn our area into a developers’ dumping zone. They have 

said no to congestion, more high-rises and more urban splatter at the 
expense of our community’s character.

I am proud to be your voice in State Parliament and together let’s 
continue to send a strong message to the State Liberal Government - 

Stop the Squeeze!

Our young people deserve to have the best resources 
to get the most out of the education system.

Labor policy is to air condition every classroom in local 
schools and guarantee at least 70% of government funding 

for skills training goes to TAFE.

It is unacceptable that the frail and elderly, people with disability, 
parents with prams and travellers with luggage are unable to use 

Macquarie Fields station without a lift.

Despite the Liberal Government’s inaction on this issue, I refuse to 
give up the fight for fair access for all in our community.

Local residents find the daily commute unbearable due to the 
unfair timetable, non-air conditioned trains and the lack of parking 

at stations.

Labor policy is to give refunds for avoidable delays, let school kids 
travel for free, build more commuter parking at Edmondson Park 

and Leppington Stations and review the disastrous train timetable.

Nurses at local hospitals are overworked and under resourced 
due to a lack of support from the Liberal Government. Research 

shows there is a clear link between higher staff levels and improved 
outcomes for patients.

Labor’s policy is to deliver new nurse-to-patient ratios 
and extra security staff at NSW hospitals.

The Liberal Government’s overdevelopment agenda means koalas 
are increasingly at risk of injury or death in urban areas.

Labor policy is to establish a 4000-hectare Koala National Park 
from Glenfield to Appin and provide $3 million to set up a koala care 

centre in Macarthur.

“I will always hold the 
State Liberal Government 
accountable for destroying 
our green space and 
suburban character.”

“I will continue my 
community forums on 
mental health so we 
can keep talking about 
this important issue and 
remind us all that mental 
health matters.”

“I stand by the 
people of south 
west Sydney 
and won’t give 
up the fight for 
our fair share.”

“I want to help ease 
any undue stress on 
local commuters and 
working families.”

“Let’s give 
the koalas 
the trees and 
protection 
they need.” 

“I will always 
defend public 
education and 
vocational 
training.”


